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MEMORANDUM ORDER
No: ') }
Series 0of 2020

TO: VETERINARY QUARANTINE OFFICERS/INSPECTORS
FROM: OIC-ASSISTANT DIRECTOR

SUBJECT: AMENDMENT TO BAI MEMORANDUM ORDER NO. 47 SERIES OF 2020

DATE: 10 DECEMBER 2020

The BAI Memorandum Order No. 47 series of 2020 - Guidance in the Acceptance of
Shipments of Indian Buffalo Meat covered by DA Memorandum Order no 54 series of
2020, Item no. 1 is hereby amended to read as follows:

The bill of lading indicated that the shipment was accepted at the port of
origin on! or before 23 October 2020. (The Philippines has officially
communicated DA Memorandum Order No. 54 series of 2020 to the
Embassy of India on 23 October 2020).
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For strict implementation.
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PABL C. LIMSON, DVM
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A food-secure and resilient Philippines \ /.?

s

with prosperous farmers and fisherfolk



